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Tait International Limited declares under its sole responsibility that for radio equipment
compliance purposes Tait hand portable radio transceivers carrying the Type Code
TPHNOA are electrically identical.

The differences between them are in the front panel appearance, the fitting or absence of
a keypad and the provision or otherwise of software-controlled features. The changes do
not affect the RF performance and regulatory compliance of the radios.

Yours sincerely,

Brian Emmett

Standards and Regulatory Manager
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